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FIELD CHANGE DIRECTIVE 

No. 08 A 

 

PROJECT:  Truman Waterfront Park Phase 1A 

 

DATE OF ISSUANCE: August 15, 2016  EFFECTIVE DATE: August 10, 2016 

OWNER:  City of Key West 

OWNER's Project Number: GR0703/SE1505/TR0501 

CONTRACTOR: Charley Toppino & Sons Project Mgr.: Jim Bouquet 

 

You are directed to proceed promptly with the following change(s): 

Continue to replace existing unsuitable subgrade material with imported “Superblend” aggregate placed 

full-depth (12 inches) within the spline roadway.  Placement limits extended from approximately Station 

11+00 to Station 13+50.  Full depth placement required to achieve the necessary load bearing factor 

(LBR) for long term stability of the roadway, including access to the Navy Port Operations and Ft. 

Zachary State Park.  The proposed costs to implement based on terms previously agreed to under FCD 08 

including: 

 

1. City will reimburse Toppino the cost of replacement material ($30.50 per ton) plus 50% of 

unsuitable subbase excavation cost.    

2. Payment will be made under SOV Item 39, Unforeseen Conditions Allowance.   

3. Provide Superblend delivery weight slips to City on a daily basis to verify material quantities 

delivered to the site. 

 

Note that no change in existing performance and payment bonds will be necessary for this work. 

Provide cost summary upon completion of the work. 

 

 

Cost of Work Directive as Deducted from Unforeseen Conditions Item:  TBD  

 

Increase in Contract Times: None  
 
 

 

  
_________________________________________________________  

 Jim Bouquet, P.E.  

Director of Engineering  

 


